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We recognize that this accommodation review of ten schools has been a complex and
emotional process for the communities involved. The Board appreciates the commitment of
the Accommodation Review Committee throughout this long process as they worked to find
scenarios that will work well for our students and revitalize our school communities.

The néxt step in this process will be the development of an Implementation Plan, which will
be presented to the Board by December 2012.

On behalf of the Board, thank you for sharing your views on this matter with us.

Sincerely,

Janet McDougald
Chair
Peel District School Board



